

From: PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk [mailto:PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 05 January 2014 10:54
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 13/01827/LB
Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 10:53 AM on 05 Jan 2014 from Mr David Marsh.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	North Arms Inn Mills Lane Wroxton Banbury OX15 6PY 

	Proposal:
	Removal of fascia lettering, directional board signage and hanging signs from all elevations including associated modern lighting and brackets. Making good, like for like following removal. 

	Case Officer:
	Bob Neville 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr David Marsh

	Email:
	

	Address:
	Abbey Farm Cottage Church Street, Wroxton, Oxfordshire OX15 6QE


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Neighbour

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	The North Arms Public House has only recently been registered by Cherwell District Council (CDC) as An Asset of Community Value. In that context it would be reasonable to assume that the CDC believes the building has the necessary credentials to be protected in its current guise, since to do otherwise, in any form or fashion, would be contradictory to ethos behind such a register. Therefore, any approval given to have the fascia lettering, directional board signage and hanging signs from all elevations, including associated modern lighting and brackets removed would have two consequences: 1. It would give the impression, from a psychological point of view, that the North Arms public house is no longer a public house and henceforth never will be. This would act as the next stage of the creeping strategy of deterrence tactics being deployed by the current owners who appear hell-bent on having the pub changed into a private residence without any thought being given to the feelings of the residents of Wroxton. 2. It could portray the CDC in an unsavoury light of agreeing to allow the North Arms to become an Asset of Community Value in order to pacify the residents of Wroxton for a while on the obvious end game plan of the current owners, yet allowing progressive degradation of the features of the building to the point where it would appear to only be a residential building. I do hope that is not the case in this instance. Please reject this application from a common sense perspective. Yours Sincerely David Marsh


